



August 17, 2017

The Las Vegas Rotary Club Michael Gordon, Club President P.O. Box 15152 Las Vegas, NV 89114

Dear Michael,

Vegas PBS is deeply grateful for the generous \$5,000 donation from the Las Vegas Rotary Club Foundation. Like the Las Vegas Rotary, Vegas PBS strives to provide distinctive programs and outreach sources to advance the educated cultural and public policy achievements of our community on the opportunity to grow within our Southern Nevada Community by providing outstanding services that make a difference in people's lives every day.

Your investment in Vegas PBS will go a long way toward helping us strengthen the impact of our work in the community through Described and Captioned Television programming and our special needs Media Center. In addition, you will be pleased to know that your Matching Gift Challenge during our August 10, on air membership campaign helped stimulate pledges totaling more than \$28,000, bringing the evening total to \$33,555!

We are delighted to have had you in our studio during our LIVE pledge event and look forward to the opportunity to collaborate again soon.

Thank you again for your support of Vegas PBS.

With warmest regards always,

Thomas Axtell General Manager

